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Opening Times: 
Monday – Friday 8am - 6pm.   

Saturday 8am - 4pm Sunday 9am - 2pm.  

www.westdowncommunity shop.co.uk   

West Down Community Shop is run by West Down Community Shop Limited 

 
WELCOME TO YOUR NEWSLETTER FOR AUGUST 2020 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Polite Reminder to our Account Holders  

You need to clear the balance at the end of each month even if you still have credit available.  
If you are paying more often because your credit is low, it may be worth considering raising your limit. 

It is a helpful service that we offer our customers, please help us continue to do so.  
Thank you.  

 
We can take orders for all your fresh food needs, meat, free range chicken, bread, milk and vegetables. 

Please ask our volunteers for more information.  

Did you know that we stock an impressive range of greetings cards? 

We can cover most occasions.  
 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to your next visit.                                                                                                                     

From your West Down Community Shop. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Vegetarian 
or Vegan? 

We have a variety 
of Linda McCartney 

Products. 
Pulled Pork Burgers  

Red Onion and 
Rosemary Sausages 

Chorizo and Red 
Pepper Sausages 

Pulled Chicken 
-------- 

Quorn Mince  
Quorn Pieces 

Vegan Sauces. 
Various Nut Roast 

Flavours   

!!!!! Coming soon !!!!! 

Our very own West Down Calendar                               

which includes picture postcards of the Village. 

We are sorry but we can’t accept empty egg boxes at the moment. 
Please recycle in your Brown bags.  

        Don’t make us ask. 

Please wear a mask,  

when shopping with us. Thank you.  

 

 
when shopping with us, thank you.  

 

Show your support for your shop  

We are looking for individual/s to take on the update and 

enhancement of our Website and Social Media platforms.  

It is expected to be no more that 2 hours a week.  

You would need to take photos and liaise with Sue, the 

shop manager re: content.  



  Community Notices  

We live in a lovely village and it is in everyone’s interest to keep it that way. 

So, it is important that we all do our bit. 

 

Visit the Community Website at www.westdown.org.uk 

 
Acorn Development Dispute - West Down Parish Council would like to thank the community for their 
support at the recent Extraordinary Meeting and subsequently with the provision of information. We are 
fighting hard to ensure that Acorn Development (SW) Ltd., honour their agreement to provide affordable 
housing for local families and funding for a much-needed additional classroom for our school, 
improvements to the toilets at the Parish Hall and facilities for the Community Field. We are grateful to 
everyone, including the residents of Lower Broad Park. Thank you! 
 
West Down Parish Hall - The Government permitted community halls to open from July 4th subject to 
strict regulations designed to make the halls a safe place to meet. Those regulations have now been 
implemented and the hall is ready for use. However, 2 meters spacing still applies and discs have been 
stuck to the floor to indicate the spacing. This means that the maximum number of people in the main 
hall is restricted to 20. There are paper towels in the toilets and hand sanitisers are available. There is a 
special cleaning program to ensure everything that is touched is cleaned. There is an updated risk 
assessment and supplementary hiring conditions. At the moment singing and exercise are not permitted 
but this will probably change soon. Contact our booking clerk, Keith Oades as usual when you wish to 
book the Hall. 

 
The Crown Inn – is open from Tuesday to Saturday 5pm-10pm Serving food until 9pm and on Sunday 
12pm–2pm. Take away available. Booking is essential and all Covid-19 restrictions apply.   

 
St Calixtus Church – Is now open. Please go to http://www.westdown.org.uk/organisations/st-calixtus-
church/ for further details, or see the notice board.  
 
Parish Council Meetings – Via Zoom until further notice. Please contact the Clerk or Councillors using 
the details on the Village Website if you have any issues you wish to discuss.  

                                
Mobile Library – Has returned to service the village. Its next visit is 10th September 10.50 to 11.20 am.  
Please order your choices at least a week before, by email to Torrington.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk 
quoting your Borrower Number. Place your returns in the box on the steps of the vehicle and the staff 
will be exchange them for your requested items.   
 
Dog Waste Bins – we have 4 dog bins in the village, they are located as follows: - by the school, at the 
Parish Hall, on the green triangle by the Coronation Tree and on West Down Village Green Field. Please 
use them. Thank you.   
 
The Post Office - your local cash point at the Parish Hall, face masks must be worn. 
Mondays 1.15pm - 4.15pm, Wednesdays 9.15am - 12.15pm & Fridays 9.15am - 12.15pm.  
It has the same services as a regular Post Office including Parcels, Car Tax, Banking and Cash 
Withdrawal from most banks and Gift Cards with a value of choice usable at most stores.  
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